
Celebration & Proclamation!

From: Paul Duke (orokduke@att.net)
Sent: Wed 8/14/13 2:29 PM
To: 

Dear ENA­USA Community,

When a child is born, we welcome and celebrate the new arrival to the world around our families; 
conversely, when a new chapter is formed; we welcome and celebrate this great news with a 
Presidential Proclamation to the ENA USA family and our community at large.

It is therefore with a profound sense of pride and the vested authority as your National President, that 
I, Chief (Prince) Paul Orok Bassey­Duke announce the newest chapter in the ENA­USA Consortium 
called (Nka Ima Obio, Reno/Lake Tahoe, Nevada) and proclaim that August 18­24, 2013 will be "Nka 
Ima Obio Week". All stores and businesses in the vicinity of Reno/Lake Tahoe axis (A.K.A.) Calabar 
Road will be closed in anticipation of street festivities.

If you like to send a congratulatory  message, please, contact Chief (Prof.) Rosemary I. 
Effiong; Secretary, 
Nka Ima Obio, Reno/Lake Tahoe, Nevada.

775 852 6178 H;  
731 676 0277 C ; 
Email: rieffiong@aol.com

Sincerely,

Chief Paul O. Bassey­Duke
National President,
ENA­USA 




